Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Tuesday, November 24, 2020 9:45 AM

To: Brian Wood

Subject: FW: Longwood Water Management Company, LLC_Jack Hammack Fed SWD No.1
Brian,

Do you know if Longwood still wishes to pursue this application? | reached out in February for additional information
and never received a response. If | don’t hear anything by 12/11/20, then | will assume that the application is no longer
wanted and | will cancel the submission. If you have any questions or concerns feel free to reach out.

Kind regards,

Baylen Lamkin

Petroleum Engineer

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505
505-476-3401

From: Lamkin, Baylen, EMNRD

Sent: Monday, February 10, 2020 2:26 PM

To: brian@permitswest.com

Subject: Longwood Water Management Company, LLC Jack Hammack Fed SWD No.1

Brian,

| am reviewing the C-108 for the subject well and | noticed a couple of issues that would speed things up if they were
rectified. We are requesting an induced seismicity analysis be conducted for these high volume Devonian wells with
historical analysis, fault slip potential, and risk analysis included. Additionally, it may be required that the casing design
be modified to reflect that the cement behind the 9.675” casing be circulated to the surface. If these items can be
provided it will make the review process move quicker on our end. Please let me know if you have any questions or
concerns.

Kind regards,
Baylen Lamkin
Petroleum Specialist





